Library Director's Report June 2020

Library Usage
Summary

Both libraries reopened for curbside service on May 4th, with Roy and Helen Hall Memorial Library
reopening with full services and hours, while continuing curbside service, on May 18th .

RHH JJGL DIGITAL
Individual Users 2,888 3,410 4,707
Items Checked Out 18,957 14,681 27,642
Zoom Programs N/A N/A 23
Attendees N/A N/A 224

Our live ZOOM programs have been hit and miss, with some adult programs drawing more online than in
person. We expect the numbers to grow, but to stay small. Staff has been directed to not worry about
quantity, but to experiment and focus on quality and trying new things during this time. Some programs,
such as the online Role Playing Games, are limited in size due to their complex nature, but we have
received much positive feedback from those who are attending.

We will continue to monitor state guidelines for when we can resume in person programming.

Construction
Update

John and Judy Gay is scheduled to open to the public on Monday, June 22nd at 10 AM. The construction
crews are working on the final punchlist items and the furniture vendor is working to rush some of the
delayed furniture. Unfortunately, due to the location of the manufacturers, we will be opening without
our final planned furniture layout, with pieces set to arrive into late July and, potentially, early August.
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